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THE CONGRESSIONAL
ACADEMY

A HISTORICAL SUMMER

A group of middle and high school
students participating in the
Congressional Academy, 2023, under
the direction of Dr. Chad Wallace and
Geri Ann Lankford recently visited the
Museum.  

Their summer social studies project
this year was a study on the brown
historical markers here in Scott
County.  

The Congressional Academy is made possible by a
federally funded grant for which teachers can apply.
Dr. Wallace and Ms. Lankford's group has been
active for around 3 years and counting. Over 80
students applied this year but only 40 slots were
avaliable, however this shows a growing interest in
history amongst the younger generations.  



THE BROWN SIGNS
As part of their visit, the Scott County Schools students
were given the task to create a historic brown sign of
their own. They had to find something within the
museum that they thought was worthy of a sign which
they then wrote and drew themselves with all their own
research completed with the help of our exhibits.

As well as creating signs of their own, the students
went around to all the existing brown signs in our
Scott County community and cleaned them up
while also reading and learning about what the
sign in front of them was marking.  

A student cleaning the Basil W. Duke
historic brown sign. 

Student made Mallard Pencil Company historic
sign by Molly H. 

Dr. C. Wallace teaching the students
about Basil W. Duke 
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